Louise Hinton

From: Reg Dyck

Sent: June-22-18 3:42 PM

To: 'Valley Vertikiller'

Cc: Margaret Thornton; Louise Hinton

Subject: RE: Valley Vertikiller Trail Race - Special Events Licence - Oct 20th
Carlos

Sorry for the delayed response

After our discussion on the phone | have no concerns in regards to fire protection portion of your application other
than a few comments. Please keep egress and access points open for first responders, as you mentioned generators in
the list of equipment please use these in a well ventilated secure area away from the public.

| would recommend you contact the Abbotsford Fire Rescue service, as they would provide service in that area, and
inform them of the date and times of this event.

| hope you have a safe and successful event

Regards

Req Dyck
Manager of Electoral Area
Emergency Services

45950 Cheam Ave, Chilliwack, BC
V2P 1N6
P 604.702.5028 || W www.fvrd.ca

= d_,_,_.—-——-_—--..___-__
Fraser Valley Regional District

From: Valley Vertikiller [mailto:valleyvertikiller@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 2:45 PM

To: Reg Dyck

Subject: Fwd: Valley Vertikiller Trail Race - Special Events Licence - Oct 20th

Hi Reg,
Here’s my original email.

Have a great weekend,
Carlos



---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Valley Vertikiller <valleyvertikiller@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, May 20, 2018 at 9:35 AM

Subject: Valley Vertikiller Trail Race - Special Events Licence - Oct 20th
To: rdyck@fvrd.ca <rdyck@fvrd.ca>

Hello Reg,
Thank you for your call yesterday.

The reason | contacted your office was to gain further clarity as to our requirements regarding "fire protraction”
and/or "any other matter pertinent to the Electoral Area Emergency Services Jurisdiction™? | believe that part of
the permit process includes written certification from Chris Wilson certifying that adequate arrangements for
fire protection have been made? Here are some facts about our race:

-16k and 25k trail race on Sumas Mtn on Oct 20th

-race route is along existing trails and service roads

-sponsor tents at the lower parking lot displaying product and providing food and liquids
-gas generators will be located at the lower parking lot

-only source of heat will be a stove to keep the soup warm

Please call or email me if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Carlos Zamora

Race Director

Valley Verkiller Trail Race

C: 604-368-6402

W: www.valleyvertikiller.com




